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 Greenway Park’s Harmony Day Celebration 
Monday 8th April 2024 

 

Harmony Day is a celebration of Australia’s diversity.  Greenway Park Public School has 
always been proud of its cultural diversity and embraces the values of tolerance, justice, 
fairness and friendship that are so important to the concept of harmony. 

We will celebrate Harmony Day on Monday 8th April 2024. This will be our opportunity to 
celebrate our school’s success as a multicultural community. Australia is one of the most 
successful multicultural countries in the world and we should celebrate this and work to 
maintain its success. 

We have asked the children and staff to wear orange mufti or come to school in their 
cultural dress. Orange is the colour chosen to represent Harmony Day. Orange signifies 
social communication and meaningful conversations. It also relates to the freedom of ideas 
and encouragement of mutual respect.   

Students will be completing a variety of different tasks in their classes to recognise the 
significance of Harmony Day, which will include hearing from others that have grown up in 
different parts of the world.   In the lead up to Harmony Day, students have also been busy 
creating art works that represent what Harmony Day means to them as part of our first school 
Harmony Day Art Competition. Winners for this competition will be announced on Harmony 
Day at the morning assembly.  

On the day, our Year 6 students will be selling orange snow cones at a cost of $3. 
Students will need to bring their money on the day and purchase their snow cones at 
lunchtime.  

Many thanks for your ongoing support. We look forward to celebrating this wonderful day 
with our students.  

 

Harmony Day Committee 
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